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Evaluation of plants established in the field 
Apart from production activities, we have had the opportunity to participate in events 
and activities, thanks to which we have had contact with important producers of the 
beverages obtained from these plants, as well as institutions dedicated to conservation, 
thanks to which plants of different species that grew from our nursery, or in the private 
nurseries that we advise. 
 

 
Adaptation and growth tests of Agave seedlings. © Lourdes Delgado 
 
Participation in conferences for the dissemination of results 
During the project we received the invitation to participate in the International Virtual 
Workshop, where specialists from the USA, United Kingdom, Australia, Germany, Spain 
and Mexico were present and where alternatives, techniques, projects and exchange 
of ideas were presented that allowed updating for the conservation of species 
exceptional, among the talks, our project and its progress were made known, as well as 
the support of The Rufford Foundation in this work. 
 



 
https://cincinnatizoo.org/conservation/crew/virtual-symposium/ 
 
https://cincinnatizoo.org/system/assets/uploads/2021/10/Lourdes-
Delgado_Abstract.pdf 
 
The presentation at the international symposium was highly accepted, since 
establishing relationships at a global level allows us to carry out more complete and 
impactful studies. 
 

https://cincinnatizoo.org/conservation/crew/virtual-symposium/
https://cincinnatizoo.org/system/assets/uploads/2021/10/Lourdes-Delgado_Abstract.pdf
https://cincinnatizoo.org/system/assets/uploads/2021/10/Lourdes-Delgado_Abstract.pdf


 
 

 
 
 



Submission of scientific article 
The second article generated from this project has been accepted in the journal in 
Plant Cell Tissue and Organ Culture with 2.711 impact factor (2020), this moment is in 
the editing process. 
 

 
 

 





Participation in academic seminars that allow new generations to be involved in the 
conservation of various species. 
 

 

 
Meeting with students and specialists in biological sciences. 



The dissemination of our results has shown interest to local and national media. 
Interviews have been conducted to inform and emphasise the importance of 
conserving and properly managing endemic agaves. 
 

 
https://www.udg.mx/es/noticia/congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular 

 
https://www.mexicoambiental.com/en-la-udeg-congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-
legado-celular- y-genetico/ 

https://www.udg.mx/es/noticia/congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular
https://www.mexicoambiental.com/en-la-udeg-congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular-y-genetico/
https://www.mexicoambiental.com/en-la-udeg-congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular-y-genetico/
https://www.mexicoambiental.com/en-la-udeg-congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular-y-genetico/


 
 
 

 
https://informefracto.com/arte-ciencia/congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-
celular/ 
 
 

https://informefracto.com/arte-ciencia/congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular/
https://informefracto.com/arte-ciencia/congelan-agave-para-preservar-su-legado-celular/
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